
  be 5293 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  be 5293 # hupotasso {hoop-ot-as'-so}; from 5259 and 5021; to
subordinate; reflexively, to obey: -- be under obedience
(obedient), put under, subdue unto, (be, make) subject (to,
unto), {be} (put) in subjection (to, under), submit self unto.[ql

  be 5293 # hupotasso {hoop-ot-as'-so}; from 5259 and 5021; to
subordinate; reflexively, to obey: -- be under obedience
(obedient), put under, subdue unto, ({be}, make) subject (to,
unto), be (put) in subjection (to, under), submit self unto.[ql

  be 5293 # hupotasso {hoop-ot-as'-so}; from 5259 and 5021; to
subordinate; reflexively, to obey: -- {be} under obedience
(obedient), put under, subdue unto, (be, make) subject (to,
unto), be (put) in subjection (to, under), submit self unto.[ql

  disobedient 0506 # anupotaktos {an-oo-pot'-ak-tos}; from 1 (as
a negative particle) and a presumed derivative of 5293;
unsubdued, i.e. insubordinate (in fact or temper): --
{disobedient}, that is not put under, unruly.[ql

  in 5293 # hupotasso {hoop-ot-as'-so}; from 5259 and 5021; to
subordinate; reflexively, to obey: -- be under obedience
(obedient), put under, subdue unto, (be, make) subject (to,
unto), be (put) {in} subjection (to, under), submit self unto.[ql

  is 0506 # anupotaktos {an-oo-pot'-ak-tos}; from 1 (as a
negative particle) and a presumed derivative of 5293; unsubdued,
i.e. insubordinate (in fact or temper): -- disobedient, that
{is} not put under, unruly.[ql

  make 5293 # hupotasso {hoop-ot-as'-so}; from 5259 and 5021; to
subordinate; reflexively, to obey: -- be under obedience
(obedient), put under, subdue unto, (be, {make}) subject (to,
unto), be (put) in subjection (to, under), submit self unto.[ql

  not 0506 # anupotaktos {an-oo-pot'-ak-tos}; from 1 (as a
negative particle) and a presumed derivative of 5293; unsubdued,
i.e. insubordinate (in fact or temper): -- disobedient, that is
{not} put under, unruly.[ql

  obedience 5293 # hupotasso {hoop-ot-as'-so}; from 5259 and
5021; to subordinate; reflexively, to obey: -- be under
{obedience} (obedient), put under, subdue unto, (be, make)
subject (to, unto), be (put) in subjection (to, under), submit
self unto.[ql

  obedient 5293 # hupotasso {hoop-ot-as'-so}; from 5259 and 5021;
 to subordinate; reflexively, to obey: -- be under obedience
({obedient}), put under, subdue unto, (be, make) subject (to,
unto), be (put) in subjection (to, under), submit self unto.[ql

  put 0506 # anupotaktos {an-oo-pot'-ak-tos}; from 1 (as a
negative particle) and a presumed derivative of 5293; unsubdued,
i.e. insubordinate (in fact or temper): -- disobedient, that is
not {put} under, unruly.[ql

  put 5293 # hupotasso {hoop-ot-as'-so}; from 5259 and 5021; to
subordinate; reflexively, to obey: -- be under obedience
(obedient), put under, subdue unto, (be, make) subject (to,
unto), be ({put}) in subjection (to, under), submit self unto.[ql

  put 5293 # hupotasso {hoop-ot-as'-so}; from 5259 and 5021; to
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subordinate; reflexively, to obey: -- be under obedience
(obedient), {put} under, subdue unto, (be, make) subject (to,
unto), be (put) in subjection (to, under), submit self unto.[ql

  self 5293 # hupotasso {hoop-ot-as'-so}; from 5259 and 5021; to
subordinate; reflexively, to obey: -- be under obedience
(obedient), put under, subdue unto, (be, make) subject (to,
unto), be (put) in subjection (to, under), submit {self} unto.[ql

  subdue 5293 # hupotasso {hoop-ot-as'-so}; from 5259 and 5021;
to subordinate; reflexively, to obey: -- be under obedience
(obedient), put under, {subdue} unto, (be, make) subject (to,
unto), be (put) in subjection (to, under), submit self unto.[ql

  subject 5293 # hupotasso {hoop-ot-as'-so}; from 5259 and 5021;
to subordinate; reflexively, to obey: -- be under obedience
(obedient), put under, subdue unto, (be, make) {subject} (to,
unto), be (put) in subjection (to, under), submit self unto.[ql

  subjection 5292 # hupotage {hoop-ot-ag-ay'}; from 5293;
subordination: -- {subjection}.[ql

  subjection 5293 # hupotasso {hoop-ot-as'-so}; from 5259 and
5021; to subordinate; reflexively, to obey: -- be under
obedience (obedient), put under, subdue unto, (be, make) subject
(to, unto), be (put) in {subjection} (to, under), submit self
unto.[ql

  submit 5293 # hupotasso {hoop-ot-as'-so}; from 5259 and 5021;
to subordinate; reflexively, to obey: -- be under obedience
(obedient), put under, subdue unto, (be, make) subject (to,
unto), be (put) in subjection (to, under), {submit} self unto.[ql

  that 0506 # anupotaktos {an-oo-pot'-ak-tos}; from 1 (as a
negative particle) and a presumed derivative of 5293; unsubdued,
i.e. insubordinate (in fact or temper): -- disobedient, {that}
is not put under, unruly.[ql

  to 5293 # hupotasso {hoop-ot-as'-so}; from 5259 and 5021; to
subordinate; reflexively, to obey: -- be under obedience
(obedient), put under, subdue unto, (be, make) subject (to,
unto), be (put) in subjection ({to}, under), submit self unto.[ql

  to 5293 # hupotasso {hoop-ot-as'-so}; from 5259 and 5021; to
subordinate; reflexively, to obey: -- be under obedience
(obedient), put under, subdue unto, (be, make) subject ({to},
unto), be (put) in subjection (to, under), submit self unto.[ql

  under 0506 # anupotaktos {an-oo-pot'-ak-tos}; from 1 (as a
negative particle) and a presumed derivative of 5293; unsubdued,
i.e. insubordinate (in fact or temper): -- disobedient, that is
not put {under}, unruly.[ql

  under 5293 # hupotasso {hoop-ot-as'-so}; from 5259 and 5021;
to subordinate; reflexively, to obey: -- be under obedience
(obedient), put under, subdue unto, (be, make) subject (to,
unto), be (put) in subjection (to, {under}), submit self unto.[ql

  under 5293 # hupotasso {hoop-ot-as'-so}; from 5259 and 5021;
to subordinate; reflexively, to obey: -- be under obedience
(obedient), put {under}, subdue unto, (be, make) subject (to,
unto), be (put) in subjection (to, under), submit self unto.[ql

  under 5293 # hupotasso {hoop-ot-as'-so}; from 5259 and 5021;
to subordinate; reflexively, to obey: -- be {under} obedience
(obedient), put under, subdue unto, (be, make) subject (to,
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unto), be (put) in subjection (to, under), submit self unto.[ql

  unruly 0506 # anupotaktos {an-oo-pot'-ak-tos}; from 1 (as a
negative particle) and a presumed derivative of 5293; unsubdued,
i.e. insubordinate (in fact or temper): -- disobedient, that is
not put under, {unruly}.[ql

  unto 5293 # hupotasso {hoop-ot-as'-so}; from 5259 and 5021; to
subordinate; reflexively, to obey: -- be under obedience
(obedient), put under, subdue unto, (be, make) subject (to,
unto), be (put) in subjection (to, under), submit self {unto}.[ql

  unto 5293 # hupotasso {hoop-ot-as'-so}; from 5259 and 5021; to
subordinate; reflexively, to obey: -- be under obedience
(obedient), put under, subdue unto, (be, make) subject (to,
{unto}), be (put) in subjection (to, under), submit self unto.[ql

  unto 5293 # hupotasso {hoop-ot-as'-so}; from 5259 and 5021; to
subordinate; reflexively, to obey: -- be under obedience
(obedient), put under, subdue {unto}, (be, make) subject (to,
unto), be (put) in subjection (to, under), submit self unto.[ql
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